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9 October 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This is the time of year that we would normally look forward to opening our doors and welcoming prospective 
pupils and their parents and carers to Seaton Sluice Middle School. Visitors could expect to have a tour of the 
school, as well as listen to a presentation from senior staff about what the school has to offer. There would be 
opportunities to visit classrooms, meet teachers and current pupils, and look at the types of lessons and 
activities your children might be involved in. 
 
Unfortunately, due to the current restrictions due to Covid-19, we are unable to hold our normal Open Evening 
event. This is disappointing for us, as we really enjoy showing off the fantastic things that go on in our school 
every day. 
 
Instead, however, we would like to give you the opportunity to find out more about Seaton Sluice Middle School 
on our website, with a series of video and photo presentations from our staff and students, by clicking on the 
following link: 
 

https://svf.org.uk/seaton-sluice-middle-school/about-ssms 
 
This presentation gives you a flavour of what we are about as a school. We have a caring, inclusive 
environment in which children can learn and thrive, academically, physically and emotionally, and a committed 
team of excellent teachers and additional staff to support them. 
 
If you have any further queries about our school, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Karen McSparron 
 
Head of School 
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